[image: image1.wmf]
Memo
To:
          Parents





From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          Oct. 19, 2010





· This is just a reminder that all fundraising materials, order forms and money have to be turned into the school by tomorrow morning, October 20, as this is our cut off date to send the order to the company.  If your child’s materials are not passed in at this time, we will not be able to send them at a later date.  The order should be arriving at the school within 3-4 weeks.  Thanks for participating in this year’s campaign.

· Please note there is no school on Oct. 27th as teachers have curriculum meetings.
· Reminder:  During bussing hours, which are from 7:45 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. and from 1:45 p.m. to 3:10 p.m. (approximately), the area in front of the school entrance is for busses only.  This is necessary in order to ensure the safety of the children so that they will not attempt to run between vehicles.  Parents who drive their children to school or pick them up after school are asked to use the parking lot on the north side of the District Office.  Please drop the children off at the walkway and avoid backing up.  Your cooperation in these safety regulations would be greatly appreciated.
· On October 29th the Home and School are having a Halloween Dance/Party for the students starting around 12:40 and ending somewhere around 1:30.  All parents are more than welcome to come and help out and have fun.  Do not send your child to school in their costume.  They will change at noon time.

· Just a reminder, if you are planning to send in a Halloween treat for your child to share with his/her class, please keep in mind that we really want to focus on healthy choices.  Examples of this could be:  raisins, stickers and pencils.









